
Year 1 Ver Home Learning for the Week Beginning 13th July  

 

This is our last week of home learning! Well done for all of the hard work you 

have put in over the last few weeks. You have produced some fantastic work 

and we are all very proud of you for working so hard! 

This week, we would like you to reflect on your time in Year 1, and think about 

what you are looking forward to in Year 2. This can be done in any way that 

you choose. You might want to make a poster, produce a piece of writing, or 

even make a video- it is up to you! We would like you to tell us about the 

things that you have enjoyed the most in year 1. You might want to talk about 

making new friends, something that you have enjoyed learning about, or 

maybe taking part in the Nativity play. Have a really good think about what you 

have enjoyed. Then, we would like you to think about what you are looking 

forward to in September. This might be your new classroom, or seeing your 

friends again after the summer! Please share these with us on twitter if 

possible as we would love to see them. 

 

For maths, please continue to work on your 2, 5, ad 10 times tables.  

 

Thank you for all of the effort you have put in, and for taking part in the home 

learning. Have a good break over the summer – you deserve it!  

 

Miss Peel and Miss Duggan  

 

 


